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Hiep Nguyen

From: scheeleregina=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of regina m scheele 
<scheeleregina@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 9:38 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
regina m scheele 
21 oro grande way 
PORT ST LUCIE FL, 34952-8547  
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Hiep Nguyen

From: lramon58=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Laura Ramon <lramon58
@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 8:09 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Laura Ramon 
101 Summit Ct. 
Niceville FL, 32578-9787  
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Hiep Nguyen

From: catherine.beaton=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Catherine Beaton 
<catherine.beaton@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 5:15 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Catherine Beaton 
309 Oaks Will Court 
Tallahassee FL, 32312-9099  
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Hiep Nguyen

From: ralphamilliken=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Ralph Milliken 
<ralphamilliken@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 5:15 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ralph Milliken 
10015 SE Osprey Pt Dr 
Hobe Sound FL, 33455-3024  
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Hiep Nguyen

From: jenniferje2=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Jennifer Ehrenfried 
<jenniferje2@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 5:01 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jennifer Ehrenfried 
2462 Pierce St., #13, #13 
Hollywood FL, 33020-4388  
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Hiep Nguyen

From: susanduffin=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Susan Duffin 
<susanduffin@bellsouth.net>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 4:27 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Susan Duffin 
60B Emerson Dr. 
Palm Coast FL, 32164-6106  
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Hiep Nguyen

From: tobor_us=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of John Campbell 
<tobor_us@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 2:41 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
John Campbell 
288 River Dr 
Tequesta FL, 33469-1936  
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Hiep Nguyen

From: organicgal2004=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Lynn Lawler 
<organicgal2004@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 1:40 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
MY HUSBAND AND I CONSERVE ON ELECTRIC AS MUCH AS POSSIBLE, YET 
THE BILL KEEPS GOING UP! WHAT"S WITH THAT??-- 
AMD MOST OF IT IS FOR " THE PRIVILEGE" OF HAVING THEIR ELECTRIC 
SERVICE! 
THIS WILL CERTAINLY GIVE YOUR CONSTITUENTS INVENTIVE TO GO SOLAR 
AS ITS MORE COST EFFECTIVE. 
 
AND IT DOESN'T INCREASE YOUR POPULARITY IF YOU ARE CONSIDERING 
RUNNING FOR PRESIDENT IN 2024!! 
 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
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Sincerely,  
 
Lynn Lawler 
1526 16th Ave 
Vero Beach FL, 32960-3629  
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Hiep Nguyen

From: mslettaf1984=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Nicole Flouros-Barnes 
<mslettaf1984@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 12:48 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Nicole Flouros-Barnes 
2701 NE 7TH ST APT 612 
Ocala FL, 34470-6390  
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Hiep Nguyen

From: agraydon=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Anne Graydon 
<agraydon@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 11:57 AM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Anne Graydon 
6809 Stone's Throw Cir. N 
St. Petersburg FL, 33710-8741  
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Hiep Nguyen

From: sis3441=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Roberta Kolb <sis3441
@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 11:45 AM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Roberta Kolb 
6950 46th Ave. N. 
St. Petersburg FL, 33709-4748  
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Hiep Nguyen

From: shanesemitchell1986=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Shanese Mitchell 
<shanesemitchell1986@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 11:35 AM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Shanese Mitchell 
20140 NW 8 Street 
Hollywood FL, 33029-3328  
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Hiep Nguyen

From: naturalperson=earthlink.net@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Brett Robert 
<naturalperson@earthlink.net>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 11:31 AM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills.  
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. This is only being done because these companies are monopolies in their 
areas. Government is supposed to protect citizens from these kinds of monopolies, not help 
the monopolies to abuse citizens. Florida state government has not been doing its proper job 
in this area. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. This is a stab 
in the backs of consumers. I have no idea why DeSantis was rewarded at the polls last 
November like he was. He's done nothing but stoke culture wars and ignore his duties as 
governor. Last year alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel 
costs, in addition to their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power 
& Light the largest rate hike in history last year as well. This is what happens when 
government is not doing its job. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Brett Robert 



2

1295 NW 87th Ave. 
Coral Springs FL, 33071-6773  
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Hiep Nguyen

From: volson8=icloud.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Victoria Olson <volson8
@icloud.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 11:02 AM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Victoria Olson 
4170 NW 11th Ave 
Fort Lauderdale FL, 33309-4611  
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From: miagirl20=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Kellyann Morander <miagirl20
@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 10:34 AM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kellyann Morander 
938 capitol road apt 8112 
Brooksville FL, 34601-6669  
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From: adanto=jps.net@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Croitiene ganMoryn 
<adanto@jps.net>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 11:57 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Croitiene ganMoryn 
6211 SE 24th Ave 
Ocala FL, 34480-8122  
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From: drader151=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Donna Rader <drader151
@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 11:56 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Donna Rader 
2000 Palm Bay Rd NE 
Palm Bay FL, 32905-2975  
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From: janeswims3=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Jane Kosow <janeswims3
@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 11:47 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jane Kosow 
6929 Antinori lane 
Boynton Beach FL, 33437-3754  
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From: katrinagergely=cox.net@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of katrina gergely 
<katrinagergely@cox.net>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 11:43 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
katrina gergely 
5135 crestwood rd 
Pensacola FL, 32503-2109  
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From: oaklanddraider=duck.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Danny King 
<oaklanddraider@duck.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 11:36 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Danny King 
2469 Kentucky St 
West Palm Beach FL, 33406-4450  
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From: colleenbraun=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Colleen Braun 
<colleenbraun@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 11:07 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Colleen Braun 
3613 Lake Bayshore Drive Unit J315 
Bradenton FL, 34205-5132  
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From: helengolde=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Helen Goldenberg 
<helengolde@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 11:02 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Helen Goldenberg 
7739 Southampton Ter. Apt. G107 
Tamarac FL, 33321-9128  
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From: waddypoo=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Heather Woodman 
<waddypoo@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:59 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Heather Woodman 
119 Underhill Loop Dr 
Orlando FL, 32825-3747  
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From: walker34k=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Kimberly Walker 
<walker34k@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:52 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kimberly Walker 
1213 Radis Pl 
Jacksonville FL, 32225-9081  
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From: dasred=msn.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Dale Shero <dasred@msn.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:46 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dale Shero 
2364 Penbrook Dr. 
Fernandina Beach FL, 32034-7944  
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From: mtmnoseyrip=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of martin Morris 
<mtmnoseyrip@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:39 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
martin Morris 
111 estates circle 
Lake Mary FL, 32746-3024  

 

 



1

Hiep Nguyen

From: sandy.evans53=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Sandy Evans 
<sandy.evans53@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:38 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sandy Evans 
3317 w Hawthorne rd 
Tampa FL, 33611-2939  
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From: perezfranklin=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Franklin Perez 
<perezfranklin@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:32 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Franklin Perez 
4250 Alafaya Trail, Apt. 212-170 
Oviedo FL, 32765-9412  

 

 



1

Hiep Nguyen

From: aliceanjoe=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Alice Pascale 
<aliceanjoe@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:30 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Alice Pascale 
5750 Collins Ave. 
Miami Beach FL, 33140-2313  
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From: taytaylyn=msn.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Terry Lynch 
<taytaylyn@msn.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:11 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Terry Lynch 
1610 West Bay Dr lot 46 
Largo FL, 33770-3045  
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From: sunray77=msn.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Joseph Beckford <sunray77
@msn.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:09 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Joseph Beckford 
504 Bison Circle 
Apopka FL, 32712-3866  
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From: docent90=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Janice Feinglass <docent90
@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 9:28 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Janice Feinglass 
13267 Vedra Lake Cir. 
Delray Beach FL, 33446-3746  
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From: robertruggiero131=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Robert Ruggiero 
<robertruggiero131@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 9:21 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Robert Ruggiero 
2969 Bonaventure Circle, Apt. 203 
Palm Harbor FL, 34684-4705  
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From: russdunn63=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Elmo Dunn <russdunn63
@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 9:20 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Elmo Dunn 
208 Harrogate Pl, 
Longwood FL, 32779-4517  
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From: billandopus4pres=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Thespina Spanolios 
<billandopus4pres@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 9:19 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Thespina Spanolios 
5617 Mallow Street 
New Port Richey FL, 34652-5148  
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From: celestecan=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Deborah Cooney 
<celestecan@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 9:14 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates. The Smart Grid has been a dismal 
failure, killing and injuring thousands of Floridians and driving up energy costs. We are in a 
housing crisis and much of that is due to the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to install Smart Grids. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these 
harmful installations. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Deborah Cooney 
P O Box 700013 
Wabasso FL, 32970-0013  
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From: rnstephaniepierce=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Stephanie Pierce 
<rnstephaniepierce@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 8:44 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Stephanie Pierce 
6007 SW 27th Ter 
Gainesville FL, 32608-5355  
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From: bdeleon0=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Bianca Deleon <bdeleon0
@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 8:36 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Bianca Deleon 
3343 Liberty Square Way, Unit 102 
Fort Pierce FL, 34982-8457  
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From: bobb.51=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Bob Brucker <bobb.51
@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 8:34 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Bob Brucker 
4502 8th Ave E 
Bradenton FL, 34208-5830  
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From: josteen309=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Jo Steen <josteen309
@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 8:09 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jo Steen 
3049 Cherry blossom loop 
Saint Cloud FL, 34771-9325  
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From: infinityone01=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Connie Preston 
<infinityone01@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2022 8:06 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: No More Rate Hikes!

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 
 
Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 
 
Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 
 
We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in-
person testimony.  
 
Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Connie Preston 
1038 Hemingway Drive 
Deltona FL, 32725-6546  
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